
NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
HEARING

The Village of Richfield Springs Board of 
Trustees will hold a Public Hearing before 
the regular meeting on August 12, 2025 at 
7 pm on Water & Sewer rate proposal for 
the Village of Richfield Springs. 
The Village Board welcomes comments via 
email or regular mail until August 11th.

Lori Gilliam, Village Clerk
clerk@richfieldsprings.org


